
UCEC Updates
April 6 - April 10, 2020

Monday, April 6, 2020 - Principal's Message
We are continuing to reach out to our students we have not received a response from on our
attempts to reach. Students and Parents, please let us know if you need anything during this
time. We want to hear from you regarding any needs you have for accessing learning and
support in the remote learning plans. We also want to know if you have needs overall that we
may be able to help with. We have heard from many of you! Thank you for that!

Our teachers have remarked that the engagement in the educational materials and activities is
positive, so I say continue that good work, and if you need help there please let your teacher
or anyone at school know what you need. We are only an email away!

This week, all high school teachers will provide their lessons for the week during a Monday
through Wednesday schedule. We will observe the Good Friday Holiday for students and staff
on Friday April 10, 2020.

Holiday Observance
WHEN

Friday, April 10th, 8am-5pm
WHERE

Union County Public Schools, NC, USA
NC
MORE INFORMATION
On our UCPS calendar, we will observe a scheduled holiday for
students and staff on Friday, April 10, 2020.

PBS Offers At-Home Learning Resources
Please click on the link for this week's at-home learning accessible from our local PBS
station. We home you are able to �nd engaging lessons that connect to your content learning
or connect to something you are interested in learning more about.
https://drive.google.com/�le/d/15cpkOhfOzZj1tVgSkfVnMI0nMIgYfR17/view?usp=sharing

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15cpkOhfOzZj1tVgSkfVnMI0nMIgYfR17/view?usp=sharing


Meals Available
What's New Here? Two meals
served on Fridays! Go to Any
Location:
Monroe Middle
Rocky River Elementary
Sardis Elementary
Wingate Elementary

Technology
Contacts for
Student Help
https://drive.google.com/open?
id=1pWo80zQH-
LbM7Nl__ZMmzXjL38745rN1

Phone Number 704/292-7951

Virtual Museum
Visits!
Click on this link for a listing of
resources to engage in as
many as SEVEN museums with
varied collections. We hope you
�nd something of interest in at
least one museum listed here!
https://content.parent-
institute.com/ol/d.php?
subscriberid=C313973&date=2
020-03-
30&contentType=tipOfDay

Updates for UCEC and UCPS

Please click on the title above to access the UCPS webpage dedicated to updates and
resources available to you during this COVID-19 school closure.
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Meals Offered - Change Notice
UCPS continues to offer meals at the FOUR locations throughout the county. Any UCPS
student can go to any of the four locations to receive a meal. The change is that while meal
stations are now closed on Saturday and Sunday, on Fridays, two meals will be served so that
you may have one for Saturday as well.

FOR THIS WEEK ONLY, the meals are served Monday through Thursday and on Thursday, two
meals are served when you go through the line. This is because Friday is an observed holiday
on the UCPS calendar. Please make sure to visit one of the meal stations!

Prom Refunds
If a student purchased a ticket or tickets for the April 4th UCEC Prom, the refund checks have
been mailed to each student's home. Mrs. Roldan has sent a check to the home of each
student who was receipted a prom ticket(s) purchase. It is the student responsibility to
reimburse another student if they paid together to get the "couple" price. (NOTE: We can only
write a refund check to the receipted person.)

SPCC Offering Many Short-Term Online Classes
to Parents and Community
Please see the link below for a listing of the many online learning opportunities provided by
SPCC during this time. Some include "crash" courses for parents in academic support areas
for their children learning at home; some include continuing learning courses that have
tremendous applicability throughout many areas of life. We hope you �nd something you can
�nd valuable in these great offerings! NOTE: There is a small fee for some courses as is noted
on the webpage linked below.
https://spcc.edu/short-term-courses/

Facebook @UCEarlyCollege

Union County Early College

Our webpage and social media accounts are the best source
for the most updated information during this time. Our emails
are the best way to reach out to us. Facebook and Twitter links
above...Look for us on Instagram too: UCEC_MonroeNC

4209a Old Charlotte Highway, … unioncountyec.nc@gmail.com

(704) 290-1565 ucec.ucps.k12.nc.us/
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